
Thanks for using the Web Site. 

 

However, you are too early 

 

Please check back Monday morning 

For Foursomes. 

IF you know now that you cannot play next week. 
Please send an email to: 

george@waterlooseniorsgolf.com 
(please copy or type this address to your contact list) 

mailto:george@waterlooseniorsgolf.com

